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	Purpose/Objective: Elevate to Draft Revision in anticipation of consideration at SG1

	Abstract:  This contribution proposes to make improvements to the Recommendation in response to feedback received at the last WP1A meeting and to elevate it to Draft Revision status. Since a liaison statement from WP7A raises concerns about the use of 30-50 kHz for WPT and proponents of the band have not addressed those concerns, this contribution will propose the deletion of that band from Table 1. Proposed editorial changes include removing “Preliminary” from the title and removing all remaining square brackets from the document.






